Meadgate Primary School PTA Movie Night!!

Wednesday 27th February, 3.05pm - 5pm/5.10pm

The PTA are delighted to be running another movie night for all children at Meadgate School! The
films will be shown in classrooms straight after school and children will need to be picked up from
the school as follows: Key Stage 1 children collected from the office at 5pm, and Key Stage 2
children collected from the office at 5.10pm. '

Food on offer will be pbb‘c’om and hot dogs (veggie sausage also available). The cost for this will
be £1.50 for popcorn and £1.50 for a hot dog. Children may order both popcorn and a hot dog or
just one of them. ;

We would ask that children do not bring their own food for the movie night as this is a fundraising
event to raise money for the school, however, please could the children bring a named drinks
bottle with them (no glass bottles or fizzy drink please). We can refill squash or water during the
movie night, but it is very helpful if they have their own bottle as plastic cups get muddled up
easily.

The films to be shown are:
Key Stage 1. - Incredibles 2 (PG Certificate)
Key Stage 2 -Sherlock Gnomes (PG Certificate)

If you would like your child/children to attend the movie night, please fill out the attached form
indicating any food orders and return in an envelope with the money to the black post box outside
the school office marked ‘PTA’, by Wednesday 13th February 2018. We will not be able to accept

- any orders after this date as the food is ordered in advance.

Any questions should be directed to one of the PTA members in the playground or via the PTA
Facebook page.

PTA Movie Night - Wednesday 27th February, 3.05 - 5pm/5.10pm

| would like my children to attend the PTA movie night, their name/s, class/es and food orders are
(please specify hot dog, popcorn or veggie sausage): :

Child 1



